
 

              Parish Council Meeting Notes 

                                                          July 17, 2018 

 

 

 Parking lot repairs will be made this summer.  The lower lot will have the 

cracks filled and then sealed.  The upper lot will be sealed.  

 

 Rectory updates:  a canopy will be installed to cover the patio at the rear of 

the rectory.   PVC fencing around the patio area will provide privacy and a 

couple of small garden areas will be made.  The Men’s Society has 

contributed to the cost of the project. 

 

 We have 37 SJN students registered at St. John the Baptist School for the 

coming year. 

 

 The Youth Ministry has been busy.  They have taken trips to Washington, 

DC and to Steubenville, OH.  A potluck supper was held in June with 80 

people attending.  The summer session of Totus Tuus went well.  

 

 


